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Mr Gilbert Q Casares
Assistant Director/PIC Operations
Rural Coastal Bend Private

Industry Council, Inc
117 W Sinton Street
Sinton, Texas 78387

Dear Mr Casares

My Washington office told me about your stopping by
after your meeting with Ambassador Petricioli on Friday.

It was good to learn that the Ambassador has agreed to
look into the Spanish land grant matter further and toperhaps schedule another meeting sometime in the nearfuture.

You can be sure that I will continue to help with this
matter in any way that I can and that I will get back intouch with you as there are further, pertinent developmentsto report.

With my best wishes and highest regards, I am

Sincerely
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